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Oxfordshire Health and Wellbeing Board – 5 March 2015 
 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment for Oxfordshire 
 

Report by the Director of Public Health 
 

Introduction 
 

1. The Health and Wellbeing Board has a statutory responsibility to publish a 
Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment once every 3 years for Oxfordshire.  The 
proposed report for 2015-18 is attached, along with 2 annexes which contain 
the statutory mapping and a list of amendments made to the draft report as a 
result of statutory consultation. 

 
2. It is proposed that this report is published on the website of the County 

Council.   
 

3. Once the report is published any new or additional information about 
pharmacy services in the county will be notified in a series of supplements 
which will also be published on the website. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. The Board is RECOMMENDED to accept this report and approve the 

process for publishing it along with any supplementary information as it 
is received. 

 
 
Jonathan McWilliam 
Director of Public Health 
 
Background papers:   Nil 
 
Contact Officer: Jackie Wilderspin,  Public Health Specialist, (01865) 328661 
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